From: Dowd, Donna M. [mailto:Donna.Dowd@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 2:13 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift of Chairs to OEMC

Good Afternoon Mr. Berlin,

 

Thank you for speaking with me earlier today.  I wanted to memorialize the gifting of 30 chairs to OEMC by the Alternate Response Unit.  The funding for the chairs was obtained using proceeds from approved sales of pop/soda/sweets to only City of Chicago employees.  OEMC is aware of this gift.

 

I thank you for your time.

 

Have a good day. 

 

 

Lt. Donna Dowd 

Alternate Response Section
